
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/23/2018 5:10:12 PM

First name: Jen

Last name: Munro

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I'm writing you with the hope of - not only that the current snowmobile riding areas are left open, but

also that we can work towards opening more land for our future generations - as motorized vehicles become

more and more popular.  

 

I recreate on snowmobiles and UTVs. The Chugach and it's access is the one of the reasons why I love Alaska.

My favorite place in the Chugach is Lost Lake - My experience from either side of Kenai Lake has been nothing

short of spectacular in the winter months. My first ride up there was in 1995 from Snug Harbor and prior to that as

a child - in the 80s - my dad brought me to Turnagain to ride and camp out. In the summer months I have hiked

to pick berries, even scouted out some gold claims with my father. Living in Anchorage for over 37, I have

learned that the Chugach is Anchorage's playground - without it - I believe fewer people would reside here.   

 

I hope these areas continue to stay open to motorized vehicles and that we can work towards opening many

more multi-use and motorized trails for many more years to come - so future generations can grow up and enjoy

Alaska and encompass all it's beauty through every recreational avenue possible - like I did. 

 

Thank you for your time,

Jen Munro


